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Emerald News 
 

In English this week we have been focused on complex sentences using 
subordinating conjunctions. After reminding ourselves of how we can use these at 
the beginning, as well as between clauses, we wrote letters as Stone Age Boy home 
to his family. In Maths we have continued our focus on 3d shapes, this week making 
skeleton shapes and working out different shapes from their properties.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Computing we enjoyed our first lesson using Scratch. 
We learnt how to move the character across the screen by 
creating a script. In Science we have been looking at 
magnetism to notice that it can act at a distance. Using 
magnets, a ruler and a paper clip we measured the 
distance different magnets would attract. After our 
investigation, we experimented with the floating paperclip!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger.  


